
Hi all, 


I hope you are keeping well. We will be running lessons at both Harrogate Ladies 
College and the Police Treatment Centre from September. I am still waiting for the 
school to confirm our time slot for a Tuesday night but I’m hoping there isn’t going 
to be too much of a change. 

Due to social distancing at this stage we will only be able to accommodate 3 
teachers at the pool rather than our usual 4. It is also currently advised that 
teachers do not teach in the water with lessons so all teaching will be done from 
poolside. As soon as we are able to safely get back in the water we will. 

We have been running lessons at Harrogate Ladies College over the summer and 
for children under a 5-10m standard we have been asking parents to be in the pool 
with their children. We will be continuing to do this in September. 


We will be running lessons:


- Tuesday 5-8pm (HLC- although still awaiting exact time slot confirmation)

- Friday 4-7pm at PTC

- Saturday 2-6pm at PTC

- Sunday 9-12:30pm at PTC

- Sunday 2-6pm at HLC


As we are only able to run at a reduced capacity at this point if you could please 
let us know if:


1. You would like to restart lessons in September or would prefer to wait a little 
longer?

2. You would be looking at a similar time slot to your lessons pre-COVID or would 
be looking for a different day/ time?

3. What ratio class you would be interested in? Over the summer we have offered:


- 1:4 @ £10/ child

- 1:3 @ £12.50/ child

- 1:2 @ £15/ child

- 1:1 @ £30/ child 


If you would like to read exactly how our lessons have been running all our 
guidance can be found at www.brightwaterswim.co.uk/hlc. 

If you have any questions please don’t hesitate to get in touch. 

Thanks, 


Lara 

http://www.brightwaterswim.co.uk/hlc

